Report C.E.B. Congress Prague, 19th March 2005

A short initial meeting of new elected Executive Committee was held.

All the Executive members take the Oath of Office in front to the Congress delegates and Chairman of the Legal Commission.

The new President thanks all the Delegates for his election and the Czech Baseball Association for organizing the Congress.

Aldo Notari and Gaston Panaye were nominated to positions of Honorary President, respectively Honorary Secretary General. They are allowed and invited to attend all CEB Congresses and European Senior Championship. They received special diplomas of honour and many other presents, with applause of all the present people.

The presidents of the Dutch Federation and Georgian Federation expressed to Aldo Notari and to Gaston Panaye their recognition from his Federation for their job in the development of European baseball.

Martin Miller announced that the Committees that currently exist are confirmed and the Chairman of the Technical Committee is Jan Esselman, because Riccardo Fraccari, former TC chairman, becomes the First Vice-President of the C.E.B.

| Recorded by: Petr Ditrich, Secretary General | Prague, April 10 th , 2005 |
|--|---------------------------------------|
| Approved by: Martin Miller, President | |